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23rd October 2020  

Dear Parents,  

Please find attached our schools sentence progression. 

This is split into year groups and the children are taught these sentence types in school to support their 
writing. They will be taught these throughout the year and will not necessarily know them all now. Not 
all sentence types are suitable for each piece of writing, but the children are taught them so that they 
have a toolbox of sentences that they can choose from when writing. 

These sentences will be used in homework and in the event of a lockdown they will be used to support 
the children’s writing. In school, we refer to these sentence types regularly, so the children will be able 
to discuss the sentences that they know with you. 

This progression is for your information only but will be used to support school work in the future. 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

Sally Mohamed  
Deputy Headteacher  
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